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In the light of the July 2021 decision by HM Government Highways England and local authorities
to include the A57T through Mottram and Hollingworth in the GM clean air zone which deters
older HGV and Ig vehicles from entering the Greater Manchester area, do the traffic volume
predictions need to reassessed? Will the reduced traffic lessen the need for the scheme?



